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SH-MB-Housing Office

Housing Cancellation Policy Extended to August 30 
Thursday, August 6, 2020 12:30:21 PM

Dear UC Davis student,

We realize that our cancellation deadline has been extended on multiple occasions, but we are 
also fully aware of the need to remain flexible during these uncertain times. As you continue 
to await information on your courses, we want you to have more time to make a final decision 
about your housing. Therefore, we are extending the August 7 cancellation deadline to August 
30.

If you choose to cancel your Housing Contract:

By August 30, 2020: You will receive a full reversal of any housing fees paid until this
point; in addition, the housing contract cancellation fee will be waived.

Starting August 31, 2020: You will be responsible for a $250 contract cancellation fee
and forfeit your reservation fee (not to exceed $500 in total fees)

If you must cancel your Resident Hall Contract because you are directly impacted by the
changes in SEVP policy and cannot obtain a nonimmigrant visa, or are impacted by COVID-
19 travel restrictions:

Student Housing and Dining Services will cancel your housing contract with no
cancellation fees and a full reversal of your reservation fee paid. Please note, it may take
eight weeks or more to receive the reversal.

We are encouraging all students to continue to stay up to date with our Campus Ready Plan,
where you can find updated information related to campus operations and plans as they evolve
related to COVID19. Please contact studenthousing@ucdavis.edu with any questions or
concerns about your Housing Contract.

Your Housing and Dining Partners,

Student Housing and Dining Services 
University of California, Davis 
studenthousing@ucdavis.edu 
530-752-2033
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